From: Diane Peace [mailto:dpeace@flnbonline.com]
Sent: Monday, March 02, 2009 10:17 AM

To: Comments

Subject:

“Once again, Main Street community banks that didn’t participate in the high-risk
practices that led to the current economic crisis are being asked to pay for the
sins of Wall Street,” said ICBA President and CEO Cam Fine. Ditto!! Our Bank has
maintained our integrity and honor like all banks should, but now we are being
subjected to higher FDIC premiums and special assessments because the “BigBanks”
were greedy and were not fiscally responsible.

Please be a good “parent” and do not punish those that have conducted their
business properly.

Best regards,
Diane 0. Peace

plane O. Peace
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